
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sue Chandler 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 8:41 PM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis 
Subject: Jesuits petition 
 
Dear Alexis, 
 
My name is Sue Chandler and I live in Ward 2 at 2211 Devonshire Rd.  I am writing 
in support of the Jesuits' petition for a special exemption so that they can live 
at 1919 Wayne Street. 
  
It is my understanding that such an exemption is reevaluated with each sale of 
the property.  This seems like a reasonable request and I am sure that the 
Jesuits would be good neighbors. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Chandler 
 
PS:  Would you kindly copy the Planning Commission? 
 


